
 
 

Rise and Shine Preschool 

20 Stark Road, PO Box 326  

Corinth, NY  12822 

(518) 654-6992 

                                                                                                                  

May 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

    It’s hard to believe we are quickly approaching the end of our school year.  

Time sure flies when you’re having fun at preschool! 

There is excitement in the air as we welcomed nine baby chicks into our 

classroom! The children will be busy reviewing their ABC’s, 123’s and practicing 

for our end of the year program.  

 We had a great day with Sheriff Kolomiets.  The children learned important 

safety lessons and enjoyed the activities of the day. The Corinth Fire Department 

will visit our classroom on May 12th and 13th.   

 

Important Dates to Remember: 

 

 *May 6th    - Up Yonda Farm Field Trip– 3-year-old class 

 *May 7th - Up Yonda Farm Field Trip- 4-year-old class     

 *May 12th  - Corinth Fire Department Visit – 4-year-old class 

 *May 13th - Corinth Fire Department Visit – 3-year-old class 

 *May 14th - Garden of Evie Field Trip – 4-year-old class 

 *May 15th - Garden of Evie Field Trip – 3-year-old class  

 *May 23rd-26th - Memorial Day Recess – No School 

 *May 29th - Last day of class – 3-year-old class 

 *May 30th - Last day of class – 4-year-old class 

    *May 30th - Moving up ceremony for both classes: 7 pm       

    I will send you more of the details as 

    the date approaches.         

            I will send you more of  the details as the  

 It has been a very special year at Rise and Shine! Mr. Muravski, Miss Grace, 

Miss Linda and I would like to thank you all for giving us the opportunity to teach 

your wonderful children. It has been a pleasure watching them grow and a great joy 

getting to know each and every one of them!   

 

                                                                                       Sincerely, 

                                                                                       Mrs. Switala 


